
December 8, 2023

Dear Lakes Families,

What a great week of generosity! It has been fun to see the students dressed in spirit wear and

stacking up donations for the Adopt-a-Family program! Our food drive wraps up on Monday, December 11.

Lakes is collecting mac and cheese, granola bars and fruit snacks.

Lakes Information and News:

LOC for December

Parent Guidance Mental Health Series

The county mental health sessions are being recorded and posted. Here is the link to the session on

anxiety. Mental Health Series-Your Child's Anxiety

Next Thursday (Dec. 14) is the session on school avoidance. More information is located below.

Upcoming Dates:

12/14: LOC Day, Parent Mental Health Session (school avoidance) 6pm

12/15: Movie Night

12/18-12/22: Spirit Week!

M: winter accessory day (hats, necklaces, etc)

T: holiday sweater day

W: candy cane day (wear red, green and/or white)

Th: pajama day

F: “stocking” day (wear crazy, fancy or holiday socks)

12/22: ½ day of school (dismissal 12:00pm)

https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/play/z8PjbmnJV3yWzxfEIcWFVLZBGagzqEhoXC5RFZydY4PvNhq7RLiJbcrjCpFDH3V1bYf0Iu5Z_f_xxps1.WZw0c1KW57DDeYMy?canPlayFromShare=true&from=share_recording_detail&continueMode=true&componentName=rec-play&originRequestUrl=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Frec%2Fshare%2F7jg2frvVk9mpy2b8qe76Me8_4s5bsdg0B4Ujn5z-nk2lrN0cz3SnZdajMWS8wIVW.LlkKIOI8YTk8UGZZ


PTO News:

Did You Know???

Money raised through our PTO fundraisers provide the funds for in-house presentations and

field trip transportation. Here’s what's been funded so far this year:

3rd grade participated in a virtual field trip called

“The Native American Experience”.

2nd grade had a presentation from the Sloan Museum about communities.

4th grade visited the Capitol building and the Michigan History Museum.

The fundraising dollars raised go directly back to your students! Thank you PTO members! If

you are interested in joining this group, please see the link on our website or the Lakes PTO

facebook page.



Movie Night, December 15

Link to donate art supplies:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0849AEAA2AA0F58-46665824-artsupply

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0849AEAA2AA0F58-46665824-artsupply


Other District News and Community Events:

Hartland Youth Lacrosse is excited to announce two free “Try Lacrosse” winter clinics.
December 2 and 16, 2023 at the HESSC main gym.

*Grades 1st-4th will be 3:30-5PM

*Grades 5th-8th will be 5-6:30PM

The clinics are FREE and designed to introduce boys and girls (grades 1-8) to the incredible game of lacrosse. We will
have stations set up to learn the important fundamentals of lacrosse, as well as activities with a focus on fun! Free gift*
and registration discount for all new players! *while supplies last

Have a fabulous weekend!

Melissa Frasier

Principal

Lakes Elementary


